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Pink Shirt Day     Tomorrow Friday 21 May 
 

We will be supporting Pink Shirt Day at David Street School. 
Will you join the movement on Friday 21 May 2021 to stop bullying and spread 
kindness? 

We're asking New Zealanders to Speak Up and Stand Together to Stop Bullying 
by celebrating Pink Shirt Day!  In New Zealand, Pink Shirt Day aims to create 
schools, workplaces and communities where all people feel safe, valued and 
respected.  

 

Newsletter 20 May 2021 

Reminder - Teacher Only Day Friday 4 June 
The school will be closed on this day, however, the Care for Kids programme will be running for those who require it.  
There are limited numbers.  Bookings are required.   
Please contact Pia if you are requiring care on Teacher Only Day.  Ph or txt  0273 691 263   
 

Note: All local CoL schools will be closed on Friday 4 June 2021 for a collective Professional Learning Day. 

 

Values Awards  

David Street School celebrates children who have been showing our school values in their behaviour and actions at school.  

Recipients of the Principals Awards were: 
 

 
Lexi Sinclair: Lexi received her award for showing courage in her learning. She works 
extremely hard to help herself before asking for advice. 
 

Nathan Silcock: Nathan received his award for always displaying empathy and compassion 

towards his peers. He is quick to notice when someone is out of sorts or in the learning pit. 

Nathan is thoughtful and always willing to lend a hand. 
 

Katelyn Cushion: Katelyn received her award for always having a positive attitude towards 

her learning and having a generous smile to go with it. She strives for excellence and is 

always wanting to know what she can do to get better. 
 

Each recipient received a certificate and a book. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
A Big welcome to Todd, Mackenzie and Aurora who have joined us at David Street School.  Nau mai, haere mai ki te kura o Rawiri. 

 

Thank You 
Daltons of Matamata 

 

We would like to say a big thank-you to 
Daltons in Matamata.  
Dalton’s have kindly donated a scoop of 
potting mix to our gardening group.   
 

Also a thank-you to 
Aroha who picked it up 
and delivered it to 
school. We appreciate 
your help. 

Congratulations Heath 
Heath Stevenson aged 6 was 
asked by Toi Toi magazine to 
illustrate a piece of writing for 
their magazine. 
This is the second time Heath’s 
illustrations have been 
published by Toi Toi magazine. 
Toi Toi is a Journal for young 
writers and artists.  
They celebrate the ideas, 
imaginations and creative spirit 
of New Zealand’s young writers 
and artists. 
Well done Heath, your artwork 
is amazing. 

https://www.facebook.com/davidstschool


 

Netball Season Information  
 

Netball begins this week for all players.  
 
 

Year 3 – 6 season at the Campbell park courts.  
Below is the draw for today: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Milo Friday Tomorrow    
 

Bring along $1 and a cup for a milo before school.  
Children must get their milos before 8.45am beside the school hall. 

All money made from our Milo Fridays go towards Art Programmes at David Street School. 

Donations of milo would be gratefully accepted. 
 

This Term  
 

 
 

Friday 21 May  
Pink Shirt Day 
 

Tuesday 25 May  
Rugby/Netball Funday 
 

Friday 28 May  
Gumboot Friday 
 

Sunday 30 May  
Art Gallery closes 4pm 
 

Tuesday 1st June  
School Cross Country 
 

Thursday 3rd June 
Rippa Rugby Tournament 
 

Friday 4 June  
CoL - Teacher Only Day.  
School closed for students 
 

Monday 7 June  
Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
 

Tuesday 8th June  
Bruce Moody Maths –  
Parent Information Evening 
 

Wednesday 16 June  
Basketball Fun Day 
 

Tuesday 22 June  
Junior Presentation 11am show 
 

Wednesday 23 June  
Junior Presentation 11am show 
 

Thursday 24 June  
Junior Presentation 11am show 
 

Mud Run- Tough Guy Girl 
Challenge – for seniors who have 
registered. 
 

Thursday 1st July 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Wednesday 7 July 
Disco 
 

Friday 9 July  
Last day of Term 2  

 NETBALL Draw for Thursday 20 May      
 

Year 3 & 4   
3:40 pm  Court 3:    St Joes Super Saints vs DSS Tactics 
3:40 pm  Court 5:    DSS Mystics vs DSS Ferns 
3:40 pm  Court 6:     MS Aotea vs DSS Magic 
 
Year 5 & 6    
 

5:30 pm  Court 4:   DSS Thunderbirds vs Tatuanui Gold 
5:30 pm  Court 5:   DSS Force  vs DSS Stars 
 
 

Duties 
5.30pm round: Take down small goals at end of game –  
MS Te Arawa, DSS Force and DSS Thunderbirds.  
Take down goal pads - DSS Stars and Tatuanui Gold. 
 
 
 

JUNIOR TEAM NEED YOUR HELP!  

We are on the hunt for the following items 
 for our up-coming show: 
- Clothing racks  
- Child sized santa costume  
- Touch lamp 
 
We are also on the lookout for any old iPad charger cords 
laying around that you no longer need or want that we can 
use in our classrooms. 


